
 

 

30-03-2023 
 
 
Dorothy Brumby 
Chairperson, Stawell Historical Society 
(Ph 5358 3789 stawhist@bigpond.com ) 
46 Longfield Street, Stawell, Vic, 3380 
 
 
RE: Offer to Donate ‘Share Certificate’ and ‘Woodworking Tools’ 
 
 
Dear Dorothy, 
 
Flagstaff Hill Maritime Village is offering the items below to the Stawell Historical 
Society after holding its Acquisition Meeting on March 16th 2023.  These items seem to 
be connected to your district and may be of more interest to your group. 
 
1 x Certificate  The Prince Patrick Quartz Mining Company, Registered, Pleasant  
(uncatalogued)  Creek. Certificate for 30 x £3 Shares belonging to W.M. Archeson 

of Ballarat, dated 22nd January 1873   
  Possibly connected to your references 0741-B, 5095, 5097 
   See W.M. Archeson, Federation University of Australia,  
  https://bih.federation.edu.au/index.php/W._M._Acheson  
 
3 x Toolboxes  Previous owner, G. Pert, 25 Seaby Street, Stawell 
Plus 38 tools  Woodworking tools, including carpentry and cabinet making. 
(1x uncatalogued)  Possibly connected to your references 1818, 6975-31 
 
Flagstaff Hill would like to formally give these items to the Stawell Historical Society in 
exchange for a formal letter of acceptance. 
 
A member of the Stawell Historical Society, David Francis, has viewed some of the 
woodworking tools and toolboxes. As he currently travels between Warrnambool and 
Stawell on a regular basis, he has offered to collect these items, should the Stawell 
Historical Society decide to accept this offer. 
 
A time can be arranged that is convenient for you or an authorised member to view 
and/or pick up these items from our Collections Room.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Justin Croft, 
Curator, Flagstaff Hill Maritime Museum and Village 
 


